USD 214 Seeks Waiver of Title | ARRA Requirements

Ulysses school district is seeking a waiver from the state of Kansas of the
requirement for supplemental education services set aside money from the Title |
ARRA funding. USD 214 is requesting to exclude part or all of the Title I, Part A
ARRA funds in determining a school district’'s 20% obligation for SES and 10%
obligation for professional development set aside funds. Comments may be
directed to the Assistant Superintendent at 356-3655. Deadline for submission of
comments is June 1%, 2010.



